
From: Philip Gardner <pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au>  

Sent: Tuesday, 12 April 2022 10:03 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Jordan Lombardelli 

<jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; 

membership@cciwa.com; Alana Rafter <Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; Alex Grayson 

<AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; elise.tuffy@health.vic.gov.au 

Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM 2021/63; AM 2021/65 - Aged Care - Work Value Case - Onsite 

Inspections  

 

Dear Associate, 

 

We continue to act for the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation (ANMF) in these matters. 

 

We refer to the Commission’s Statement of 11 March 2022 and paragraph [5] in which reference is  

made to a submission by the State of Victoria. 

 

The purpose of this email is to advise that the ANMF consents to the filing of a Submission by the 

State of Victoria by 13 April 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Philip Gardner 

Special Counsel 
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